August 25, 1955

Mr. Edward H. Baker, Jr. McBride & Baker 120 S. LaSalle Chicago 3, Illinois

Dear Ed:

Re: Request of Urantia Brotherhood for Use of Name "Urantia" and Also Use of "Service Mark."

I enclose copy of letter received from William S. Sadler, Jr., President of Urantia Brotherhood, dated August 21, 1955, requesting formal permission to utilize the name "Urantia" and the tri-concentric service mark.

Would you please advise me the proper procedure to follow in giving them formal permission to use these; i. e. how should the minutes of the Foundation read, as well as the nature of the letter of permission to be written to the Urantia Brotherhood.

Under date of January 8, the original request was made by the Brotherhood, and we informally, verbally, granted them permission to use these pending advice from you as to how it should be worked out in detail.

Would appreciate your early advice in this matter.

Very truly yours, URANTIA FOUNDATION

WMH:rmen

William M. Hales, President

Makey cofiles